
PROGRAM F OR THE WEEK:  

             October 6, 2015 

               

A former hospital CEO and Psychologist, 

Marni Stahlman was recognized as a 2014 

and 2015 Orlando Business Journal’s 

Women Who Mean Business nominee and a 

2014 Women of Distinction Nominee by 

Girls Scouts of Citrus Council.  

She is a member for Florida Executive 

Women, and board member for the Jewish 

Academy of Orlando. Since being appointed 

in 2003, Marni has served as Vice 

Chairwoman of the Educational Facilities 

Authority for Orange County.   

She also, from 2012-2014, served as the 

Chairwoman of the Disability Advisory 

Board for Orange County. In 2014 she 

completed her second three-year appointed 

term as a member to the Florida Bar 

Grievance Committee for the Ninth Judicial 

Circuit and from 2008-2012 was a Florida 

Supreme Court appointee to the Florida 

Bar's Citizen's Forum. 
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Marni Stahlman 

President & CEO 

Shepherd’s Hope 

 

 
 

 

                          Meeting every Tuesday @ 6:54AM 
                                    Windermere Town Hall  
 
 

 

    Weekly   Roundabout 
Weekly Quote: “If you shift your focus from 

yourself to others, extend your concern to others, and 

cultivate the thought of caring for the well being of 

others, then this will have the immediate effect of 

opening up your life and helping you to reach out.”  
 

     Dalai Lama XIV  
    

 

                                     

 
            

     

                                        
     

                                       
 

 

    
 
   
 

 
 

  

 

                                                     
                                                   

                                                          

      

                                  

                                                        

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/570218.Dalai_Lama_XIV


 

 

 

Fellow Rotarians,  
   

    Another week has passed and the Golf team has been at work.    

This is just a reminder that the tournament is not far off.  November 

20
th 

 at the Windermere Country Club. Everyone needs to get their 

foursomes in to Jim so he can get the event planned.  

 

Stephen Withers and I took a wonderful trip to Camp Boggy Creek  

for a tour of the grounds and their operation. Wendy Proctor went out 

of her way to give us the VIP tour. As you know, she made a presentation at our meeting 

and it was just what she told us it was, a wonderful retreat for the children. 

 

I have asked Frank Blanco to be a member of our Rotary Board as the member at large. 

He has accepted the position and will be attending RLI to help his position. Thanks, 

Frank, you will be great help. 

 

In Rotary Service – Darrell 

 
 

               

ATTENTION      ATTENTION       ATTENTION      ATTENTION: 

 

       The only chance you have to win money here is to buy your   
  

50/50 Tickets! 

 

 

 FYI*   “It’s just amazing that in 200 countries and geographical areas, you can have 33,000 organizational 

units, all following the same rules. We are held together by the spirit of Rotary, and it is an amazing 

phenomenon.”    Ray Klinginsmith, Rotary International Trustee Chair 

*Trying something new! Scan this QR Code and directly to 
WindermereRotary.org! 

 

 

 

 

Message from the President 

 

 

 

 



        

  

  
 

Health Central Hospital’s mission is to “improve the health of  

 the community” by providing safe, quality healthcare services  

in an atmosphere of caring. 

 

Health Central Hospital              Main:   (407) 296-1000 

10000 West Colonial Drive     Emergency:  (407) 296-1150 

Ocoee, FL 34761 

                

 

                                                                       Fellow Rotarian Sponsors 

 

 

 

  

  

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                     YOUR COULD ADVERTISE HERE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUB SPONSORS 
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Sun Mon Tue 

 October 
 Wed Thurs Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

  
 
 

 Guest 
Speaker:  
Lynn Penyak 
 

 Louis Acosta 
1 yr.   Gregg 
Plouff  2 yrs. 
Bill Criswell 
18 yrs. 

Amanda 
Stebbins 

 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

Marc 
Harris 

 Guest 
Speaker 
Marni 
Stahlman 
Shepherd’s 
Hope 

   Everett 
Fischer 
 
Interact at 
Olympia HS 
2:25 pm 

Craig Lee 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

  Guest 
Speaker:   

 

Board Mtg.      
7 am  Comm. 
Bldg    
 

  
 

 

18 19 0 21 22 23 24 

 
 

Paula 
Abney 

Guest 
Speaker:   

Happy Hour 
      6 pm 

 Food Truck 
Night  5–9:30  

 

Paul 
Kinard 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

  Guest 
Speaker: 
 
 Don Greer 
16 yrs. 

   Paula 
Abney 25 

yrs. 

 
NOTE NOTE NOTE:  http://m.DACdb.com  Mobile District 
You can get all the members #’s from this site! 
 
District Governor:                A.J. Range                             
Assistance Governor:      Sally Kamrada       
                                    

                                               

www.rotarydistrict6980.org       www.rotary.org                                                      

              
         Be a Gift to the World!  
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 CLUB OFFI CE RS  

President:   Darrell Gardner 
Pres. Elect: Todd  
Bednarek 

Treasurer:    Jim Warmus 

Secretary:    Frank Krens  

Past  President: Stephen 

Withers 

Sgt-at-Arms:  Rich Carbone   

B O A R D  o f  D I R E C T O R S  

Club Svc:     George  

Poelker  &   Judy Black 

Community:  Greg  Plouff   

 International: Marc  Harris 

Membership:  Marc Harris 

Foundation:  Paula Abney 

Vocational:  Will Darby 

Youth:  Norma Sutton 

      ADMINISTRATIVE                 

4-Way Test: Kobie  Pieterse 

PR:  Amanda Stebbins 

Web: George Poelker  

 

COMMITTEE 

CHAIRS  

  Lobster:     Judy Black 

Golf:           Jim  Drayton 

Festival:     Gregg  Plouff 

Membership: Marc  Harris 

    ROTARY WEBSITES 
Windermere     www. 
windermererotary.org 

District:      www. rotary         
district6980.org 

Int’l:   www.rotary.org                                     

RI President:     K. R. 

"Ravi" Ravindran 

District Governor  

A.J. Range        

Assistant Gov. 

Sally Kamrad 

     

Bulletin 

Norma Sutton 

  normasutton@ 

embarqmail.com           

 

   

Rotary Club of Windermere         District 6980            Club 4426 

http://m.dacdb.com/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.windermererotary.org/
http://www.windermererotary.org/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
mailto:normasutton@embarqmail.com
mailto:normasutton@embarqmail.com


Golf Tournment 
 
 

 



 



Dear Home at Last Friends, Supporters & Rotarians:  

 

Windermere Charities Central Florida (WCCF) Foundation is 
having a fund raising golf tournament on October 8, 2015 at the 
Marriott Orlando World Center Resort's Hawk's Landing Golf 
Course to help the Home at Last Project build a house for disabled 
Marine Staff Sergeant Brandon Wittwer  and his family; wife 
Kassandra and children Kaydence, Karter and Kylee.  

 

SSgt. Wittwer enlisted in the Marine Corps in 2002. During his deployment to Iraq 
in 2006 as a Scout Sniper Team Leader, his unit was ambushed. Despite severe 
head, neck, and back pain as a result of an RPG explosion, SSgt. Wittwer 
continued to assist injured Marines in his unit. Following rehab and time with his 
family, SSgt. Wittwer redeployed in 2013. During a training exercise while 
deployed in support of Operation Enduring Freedom, SSgt. Wittwer suffered 
further spinal injuries. As a result of these injuries, he was honorably discharged 
from the Marine Corps in November 2014 with a 100% disability rating. Over time 
his mobility is expected to be limited to the use of a wheelchair. 
  
Many past and present recipients are scheduled to attend the event. If you are 
unable to play but still want to "do something to say thanks to the military", 
please consider becoming a sponsor, donating an auction item, or making a 
donation. 
  
Come and enjoy a great day of golf, and help provide support for our heroes. The 
event will include a 4 - person scramble, breakfast buffet, beverage cart, and a 
special lunch following the golf tournament. Featured events for the day include 
Silent and Live auctions, and on course events including a Hole-in-One contest.   
  
The donation is $175 per player - $650 per foursome.   
  
Registration begins at 0700, shotgun at 0830.   
  

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION  

 

 
 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NyHTXp0wu57Il42eGSJs_CNd8VXTB9Rm_BIxsXxxVcB8kzdHfZmtpuiGUSNQ9OahS2Snw3RUDvCCW2bsIoddtMt_bGuZsp1k8aaRvi6NrFhmB3rgwAxcbz4xIKOJFMC151_w6832bduGUw4gMaQMhsTkgYs9cr2MNGfOxFbaX6Y=&c=f7dnmF1d1Dk3NV1BW5827tdSKY2FMOodEFBKbxicdGeOqJImWOp0xw==&ch=NNdrBhaurAJr5c58SZN76wAZ6ZMfCVNuk-hmRPENZmF-Ivc9-ehvGA==


 

 
 

http://www.shepherdshope.org/masquerade-ball


OUR ROTARY FAMILY    

 

These two hard working ladies still had fun 
at the Luau! Way to go, Paula & Judy! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
 

 
 

These two, however, make more trouble  
than fun sometimes!  Suspicious grins, 
Stephen and Darrell!! 


